
To Residents of Kawaguchi City ～Message from Mayor of Kawaguchi City～ 

 

Hello, everyone. 

This year, Kawaguchi City commemorates the 90th year of its foundation since 

the incorporation as a city on April 1st, 1933. 

Kawaguchi City have been developed with local manufacturing industries led 

by cast iron products and green industry that includes cultivation of garden 

plants and flowers. Today, owing to its favorable location that adjacent to the 

Metropolis of Tokyo along with convenient transportation systems, the City is 

broadly recognized as “One of the most comfortable city to live in”. Now holding 

over 600,000 population, Kawaguchi City have come so far as to become the 

second largest city aside from ordinance-designated cities in Japan.  

For nine years in this brilliant history of the City of Kawaguchi, I, as the Mayor 

of the City, have been tackling with various operations that have the possibility 

of deriving “Vitalization of Kawaguchi”.  

As for taking counter measures against COVID-19 infectious diseases, we 

boast that we could take flexible counter measures with the viewpoint of 

residents by making the best of advantages as a Heartland City, such as 

bolstering the system of providing paramedical care, promoting consistent 

multilayered vaccination program and so forth, with putting the municipal 

Public Health Center in the center of the operation. 

While making steady steps towards the completion of our Three-Greatest 

Projects, we have successfully promoted administrative operation involving  
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the improvement of child rearing and nursing environment, revitalization of 

the city’s economy by holding “Local Products Fair” and others, the 

improvement of educational environment that includes instalking of air-

conditioners to all classrooms of municipal elementary schools and to all 

gymnasiums of municipal junior high schools, the upkeep of rainwater storage 

tanks, the improvement of urban development project starting with the 

promotion of rezoning, establishment of Higashi-Fire Station and so forth. 

I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to you all for this success is entirely 

due to all the residents’ understanding and support on municipal 

administration.  

I would like to take this opportunity of commemorative 90th year of City’s 

foundation as a point of further grow and prosper of Kawaguchi City. For that 

achievement, I will keep promoting various “Community-Creating Policies” 

with fixing my gaze upon the 100th year of City’s foundation ten years from 

now and yet more further future Kawaguchi City by promoting nature-

conservation project starting with the renovation of Green Center, large-scale 

renovation of LILIA and annexing of an art museum to it to raise cultural and 

artistic level befitting to a Heartland City. 


